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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of a Working Case to Evaluate   ) 
Potential Mechanisms for Facilitating Installation  ) Case No.  EW-2019-0229 
of Electric Vehicle Charging Stations   )  
     

STATUS REPORT 
 

COMES NOW the Staff (“Staff”) of the Missouri Public Service Commission 

(“Commission”), by and through counsel, and states the following: 

1. On February 7, 2019, the Commission opened this docket to evaluate 

potential mechanisms for facilitating the installation of electric vehicle charging stations; 

and on March 21, 2019, a workshop was held to gather insight from interested 

stakeholders. Staff requested and the Commission ordered that any additional comments 

from the interested stakeholders be submitted no later than April 30, 2019. Eleven parties 

filed additional comments. The Commission on July 9, 2019, issued an order asking for 

the status of the working group.  

2. Staff presently is working through the comments provided by the parties and 

anticipates filing its report no later than September 30, 2019. At this time, Staff does not 

anticipate that any additional comment periods or workshops are necessary prior to filing 

its report.  

WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will accept this status report; order 

that Staff’s report be due no later than September 30, 2019; and grant such other and 

further relief as is just in the circumstances. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Whitney Payne  
Whitney Payne  
Senior Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 64078  
Attorney for the Staff of the  
Missouri Public Service Commission  
P. O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102  
(573) 751-8706 (Telephone)  
(573) 751-9285 (Fax)  
whitney.payne@psc.mo.gov 

 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing was served  
by electronic mail, or First Class United States Postal Mail, postage prepaid, on  
this 12th day of July, 2019, to all counsel of record.  
 

/s/ Whitney Payne   
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